
July General Orders 

 

 We will continue to send birthday cards to the residents of the State Veterans Home and 

the Community Living Center at the Hot Springs VA. I think this is a good service we are doing 

and should continue it. Right now I am unsure what else we need to do for out veterans. I am 

looking at some projects to do. Being the Department of South Dakota Hospital Chairman for 

2025-2026 is new to me. Any suggestions or project ideas would be greatly appreciated. My 

email address is tamara.bull@k12.sd.us. 


